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Our children have already been placed in a position of setting in front of a gaming 

box or on the streets getting into trouble instead of learning how to become a 

functional adult. It would seem more important to present opportunities to learn 

integrity, honesty, and work ethics rather than further penalize a person for trying to 

hire them. I strongly oppose this bill. 


